
 

                 OUR SCHOOL MANTRA: 

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, 

RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of 

others The SPIRIT we all know 
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ANOTHER AMAZING WEEK! 

Dear Parents, Carers, and Students, 

We are happy to share that we had a 

School Review from E-Act Executive 

Leaders on Tuesday and it was quite 

positive. This is one year from our most 

recent Good Ofsted results. 

Another good thing to report about is 

our ATTENDANCE this week, which is 

climbing steadily towards our 97% 

target. We were at 95% attendance on 

Friday, which was above many schools 

in England for the week. 

However, we have some pupils still 

absent from school for various reasons. 

Please remember we are expecting 

everyone at school every day at the 

gate from 8:30am. 

OUR CHILDREN ARE ENJOYING THEIR 

LEARNING! 

I have had the pleasure of listening to 

pupils from different year groups speak 

about their learning experiences so far, 

and I am proud to say they are enjoying 

their lessons at school. Please speak to 

the children about books they are 

reading, maths they are doing, writing, 

phonics, or even what they do during 

their playtime to capture some of their 

school experiences. 
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 ON THURSDAY 5TH of OCTOBER IS OPEN AFTERNOON! 

 

You are all invited to visit our school 

from 2pm onwards, on Thursday the 

5th of October at our Open 

Afternoon and Aspirations event.  

You will be given tours from 2:00pm 

to see the children in their classes 

and from 3:30 we will have some of 

our past students and guests giving 

speeches and/or performing for 

those present. 

Braintcroft is now a school of choice 

and we are happy that many of you 

have helped us throughout this 

journey  

SUPPORTING PUPILS WITH SPECIAL EDUCATIONAL NEEDS (SEND) 

As a school, one of our main aim is to provide a safe and inclusive 

learning environment for all our pupils. However, supporting children 

with Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND) can be both 

rewarding and challenging for parents and teachers. It's important to 

understand that children with SEND may have unique learning, social, 

emotional, or physical needs that require much additional support in 

some circumstances.  

Many of our parents are aware of the challenges while others may find 

it challenging to understand and come to terms with their child's 

diagnosis or disabilities. It takes time to learn about the specific 

challenges their child faces and how best to support them in their daily 

lives. 

 Each child with SEND has their own specific needs, which can vary 

greatly across different age groups. This means that teachers try their 

best to provide personalised support tailored to the children’s abilities 
and challenges. Supporting a child with SEND can bring about emotional 

challenges for parents. They may experience feelings of stress, worry, 

guilt, or frustration as they navigate the ups and downs of their child's 

development and progress. 

 

 

 

Ms Akhter and her pupils having fun. 

An 

exciting 

Maths 

lesson 

with year 

1, Ms 

Obispo 

and Ms 

Atkinson 
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 AWESOME MOMENTS CAPTURED! 
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Nursery: DIAMOND: AM: Amara, Raneem, for sharing nicely with 

others.  

PM: Ameen and Karam for their amazing listening. 

Reception: CORAL: Amin, following the classroom rules.  

Maryam, being helpful to others. RUBY: Sham and Shriyan for 

their amazing learning behaviour. 

AMBER: Lara for having a great week.  Hussain for trying his best. 

Year 1: JADE: Myra, amazing listening. Siyana, great with her 

writing.  

EMERALD: Afaf, doing her best.  Khalid, trying hard with 

handwriting. TURQUOISE: Sarina, great in her spelling test. 

Mohamed S for counting in twos. 

Year 2: CRYSTAL: Qusai, Louis, showing respect at all times. 

ONYX: Elyaz, Farah, showing team spirit. SAPPHIRE: Ahmed and 

Hodda for their neat handwriting. 

Year 3: TOPAZ: Hosna for always doing the right thing.  John, 

great story writing. AQUAMARINE: Ammal, great effort in 

Writing. Sultan, being highly participative. OPAL: Yahya and Nayif 

trying to write a story independently. 

Year 4: GARNET: Ayham, settling well into school. Farah, always 

helping others. ZIRCON: Zahra, enthusiasm in her learning all of 

the time.  Omar A, great input in the Varmints plant life cycle.  

AMMOLITE: Hiral, great attitude to learning and her eloquence. 

Sham, working hard in class, home and handing in great work. 

Year 5: AMETHYST: Sara and Mariam – writing a diary entry. 

MOLDAVITE: Hoda, always trying her best in class. Rafeal, a big 

improvement in behaviour, excellent learning. PEARL: Ali, 

excellent participation in lessons. T’Niyah, being an excellent role 
model to others in her class. 

Year 6: QUARTZ: Abbas, working really hard. Jana, trying to 

work independently in class.  TANZANITE: Lea and Rama for 

their progress in Arithmetic.  LAPIS-LAZULI: Queenamaira and 

Yaseer. 

 

PLEASE PAY ATTENTION TO OUR UPCOMING DATES AND EVENTS! 

  Mon 2nd October School Harvest- children donate tins of food to school  

  Mon 2nd October School Ambassadors Meeting at 5pm  

   Tues 3rd October Coffee Morning for parents and carers  

Thurs 5th Oct - Achievement and Aspirations Day-Inviting all Past Students of Braintcroft 2:30-3:30 ALL 

INVITED TO VIEW CLASSES IN SESSION. 3:30-4:30 GUEST SPEAKERS AND PAST STUDENTS PRESENTING! 

Fri 6th Oct – 9am – 12pm whole school Science Workshop  

Sat 7th  Oct Day 6 Saturday School 

 

DAY 6 SATURDAY 

SCHOOL. We have 

invited some 

students into school 

for a Saturday class. 

We are kindly asking 

their parents to 

ensure they attend 

every week from 10-

12pm. Please do not 

let them miss out on 

this support. 

OUR SCHOOL’S HARVEST IS ON MONDAY THE 2ND OF OCTOBER. PLEASE DONATE TINS OF 

FOOD, PASTA, RICE OR ANY FOOD THAT DOES NOT SPOIL EASILY. OVER THE PAST TWO 

YEARS WE HAVE BEEN CONTRIBUTING TO FOOD BANKS IN OUR COMMUNITY. HARVEST 

IS A TIME FOR SHARING AND GIVING THANKS. 

We had an appreciation breakfast for our TA’s and staff 
at the end of a hard first month. At Braintcroft we are a 

family and sometimes we have to know when our 

family members need a little moment of appreciation. 

Thanks to 

the teachers 

who did 

break duties 

for their TAs 

Special 

thanks and 

appreciation 

to those Tas 

who are 1:1 

for SEND 

pupils, we 

understand 

your 

challenges 

and 

appreciate 

your hard 

work. 

WELL DONE! 

 

Great writing in 

Year 6 

 

Our Attendance 

Winning Class! 

Lovely session of violin with 

eager learners. 
All Smiles on a Friday, BEAUTIFUL! 

Stars for week ending 29th of September 2023 


